VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGTON 453 Canal Street

Office of Village Clerk/Treasurer

Robert McLimans, Village President – president.bloomington@gmail.com Shawna Atterbury, Village Clerk/Treasurer – clerk@villageofbloomington.com

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public test of the electronic voting equipment to be used at the 2025 Spring Election on Tuesday, April 1, 2025, will be completed by the Village Clerk and Election Officials for the Village of Bloomington at the Village of Bloomington Municipal Building on **TUESDAY**, **March 25**, **2025**, **at 10:00 a.m.** The testing is open to the public per Wis. Stat. § 5.84. If you need accommodations or assistance in accessing the test, please contact the Village Office at 608-994-3851.

Date posted/published: Thursday, March 20, 2025 Posted/Published: Village Hall, US Post Office, Peoples State Bank, and Clare Bank bulletin boards, Village website, and Grant County Herald Independent

Shawna Atterbury, Village Clerk/Treasurer